
PUBLIC NOTICE

DEADLINE FOR UPDATING CIPA INCORPORATION NUMBERS 
FOR ALL COMPANIES REGISTERED FOR TAX PURPOSES 

The Botswana Unified Revenue Service (BURS) requests its valued 
customers who are still not registered with CIPA for the new CIPA 
numbers to register and obtain the new CIPA numbers for tax 
purposes. 

Please note that with effect from 1st March 2021, the following tax services will not be 
offered without the new CIPA number:-

•	 Submission of tax returns
•	 Registration for tax purposes
•	 Application for tax clearance certificates
•	 Tax refunds payments
•	 Import and export of goods and services in and out of Botswana
•	 Submission and processing of Customs declarations
•	 Clearance of goods on behalf of others
•	 Registration as a Clearing Agent
•	 Renewal of clearing and bonded warehouse licenses.

Companies are therefore urged to register with CIPA before the stipulated time period in 
order to avoid unnecessary service disruptions.

For further information, call the BURS contact centre toll free number @ 17649

BURS, COLLECTING FOR PROGRESS.


